
 

 

 

 

Zoom Listening Session – Pubic Comment for Title II Spending Priorities 

The SACJJDP is holding a listening session to hear directly from the public, and especially youth, 
about its current planning work.  The SACJJDP wants your help as it prepares to develop its three-
year state plan strategies for delinquency prevention and juvenile justice improvement. This plan is 
a roadmap for policies that will direct spending under a federal grant program called Title II. To get 
there we must understand what communities across California believe are the most important and 
effective interventions to help our at-risk young people succeed. 

Please come and share with the Committee. Title II funds can be used for efforts such as: 

• Community youth services such as mentoring, gender specific services, and after school 
programs for at-risk youth. 

• Reducing racial and ethnic disparities 

• Diversion 

• Employment 

• Mentoring 

• Mental Health Treatment 

• Reentry Services 

For more information please visit the SACCJDP Voices for Juvenile Justice and Delinquency 

Prevention Strategies page. 

Instructions for Attending Zoom/Teleconference meeting: 

If you do not have the Zoom application, click here to download prior to the meeting. 

You may join the ZOOM Meeting from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device. You may also 
participate by phone. 

Meeting Date / time: November 12, 2020 / 6:00 p.m. 

The SACJJDP listening session is scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. with the option to extend 

until all comments are received. 

Please click this URL to join: November 12, 2020 SACJJDP 3-Year State Plan and Spending 

Priorities 

Or join by phone: +1 669 900 9128 

• Webinar ID: 860 9089 3561 

http://www.bscc.ca.gov/s_sacjjdpstateplan2021/
http://www.bscc.ca.gov/s_sacjjdpstateplan2021/
https://zoom.us/client/latest/ZoomInstaller.exe
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86090893561?pwd=a2FaOUszVGF1TlJvSWFPUXlFb0dPZz09
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